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Pancreatic Enzymes 
 

 
Effective September 5, 2006, the Adult Cystic Fibrosis 
Program will no longer reimburse for Pancreatic Enzymes. 
 
 
Patients must apply to the manufacturer’s patient assistance 
program to receive this medication. If denied, the Adult 
Cystic Fibrosis cardholder may appeal to the Department of 
Health to have this benefit restored. 
  
 
Patients with policy questions should be directed to Ms. 
Jane Wolfe, Public Health Program Administrator,  
Department of Health at: 
 

(717) 772-2762 
 
 
Pharmacists with claims questions should direct them to 
Provider Services at: 

1-800-835-4080 


